Canaan Conservation Commission

March 7, 2011
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Julie Thomason, Len Reitsma, Aaron Allen
McKee Property

e Aaron received word that the parcel sale was reversed and the property has been restored per
easement mandate. However, expenses were incurred by the town because of this event that
appear to be being absorbed by the town. The Commission is of the opinion that the tax payers
should not have to bear this burden. Bill to write a letter to the town accordingly.

0 The Ms Raubens and Murphy did not notify the CCC of the pending sale

0 The Town approved the sale without researching the property

0 The Town did not notify the CCC of closure of the State’s position and resolution
Misc

e Bill to Call NH Assoc of Conservation Commissions regarding an invoice we received. He is
unsure what this is for.



